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2020/2021 Officers 
 

President: 

Linda Kolar 505-662-5768 

kolars@newmexico.com 
 

Vice Presidents: 

Clara Vigil, 505-672-0098 

c.vigil0098@gmail.com  

Melodie Gustavsen 

505-500-6051 

melodie.gustavsen@gmail.com 
 

Secretary: 

Deb McLin, 505-672-9811  

damclin@gmail.com 
 

Treasurer: 
Donna Smith, 575-829-3883  

dnt@glenda.com 
   

2020/2021 Chairs 
 

Community Service: 

   Flo Carr, 505-660-4980 

  ks_carr@msn.com 
 

Library: 
. 
Membership: 

Brenda Edeskuty 

edeskutyb@gmail.com 
 

Newsletter: 
Joan Williams 

joanwilliamsla@earthlink.net 
 

Publicity: 
 Michelle DeBardeleben 

mdebard@gmail.com 
 

Webmaster: 
Deborah Kubicek,  

 deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 
 

2021 Quilt Market: 

Brenda Edeskuty 

edeskutyb@gmail.com 
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OFFICER REPORTS 
 

Vice Presidents –   
 

We’re feeling more hopeful that things will return to a new 
normal in the next few months and that someday we’ll be 
able to meet together in person again!  Right now, the 
churches and libraries remain closed to groups. 
  
We still have Suzi Parron scheduled for a presentation on 
“Barn Quilts and the American Quilt Trail Movement” in 
September and will continue to hope we can get together by 
then.  Her workshop on “Barn Quilt Painting” looks 
especially fun.  Three other speakers (Jenny Kay Parks, 
Debbie Maddy, and Michelle Watts) have rescheduled their 
visits to Los Alamos to 2022.   
  
A first step in starting Piecemakers’ meetings could be for 
our small group clusters to begin meeting again.  This could 
be reasonably safe in homes (if members are vaccinated) or 
on porches this spring and summer.  Each group should 
discuss what their members are comfortable with and 
decide on any restrictions/guidelines they want to follow. 
  
If your group does begin meeting again, please let us know 
what your group is doing so that we can share information 
between groups.  Also let us know if your group is accepting 
new members.  (Send this information 
to melodie.gustavsen@gmail.com)  If you are a member who 
would like to join a group, also contact Melodie.   
   



 
 

Our Star Gazers’ Exchange group continues each month with the next exchange on 
April 27.  If you’d like more information on joining this group, please email Melodie 
(melodie.gustavsen@gmail.com).   
  
Stay safe.  Keep quilting.  We hope to see you soon. 
  
---- Melodie and Clara 
   

 
Treasurer's Report 
 
The Enterprise Bank checking account balance on April 2, 2021 was $8,583.91. The 
annual fees for the post box and storage unit, our single largest expense, have been 
paid.  
 
Donna 
   

 
 

  


